
Order Your 2019 Yearbook Today! Take Advantage of Early Bird Specials! 
As of August 1, 2018, yearbooks are available for purchase through www.balfour.com. The 
school does not handle any sales of the yearbook until the day of distribution, so please 
make sure you have your order placed before the end of 2018 to guarantee a book.  
 
This year, we are pleased to offer an early bird price of $55 if you order before the end of 
September, after which the price will return to its regular $65. Packages, including 
personalizations, are available through the website. 
 
Seniors get an additional early bird special. For parents who place their senior’s optional 
baby ad before September 30, 2018, you will get an additional $10 off. This special senior 
package includes a name personalization, a baby ad, and a book for only $80, regular price 
$100. Forms are available here: 2019 Grad Ad Order Form or by emailing 
lnhsyearbook@isd194.org. 
 
Seniors, please remember to have your senior photos in to us by Friday, November 2, 2018. 
You may submit them via email to lnhsyearbook@isd194.org. You may also drop off a hard 
copy to room 214 or drop off in Ms. Amy Clark’s mailbox. November 2, 2018 is also the 
deadline for senior baby ads. We will make order forms available via the website, or you 
may email lnhsyearbook@isd194.org to have one emailed to you.  
 
Criteria for senior photos: 

• Name file as follows: Last Name_First Name.jpg 
• Wallet-sized minimum (2.5”x3.5”) – Larger is acceptable. 
• JPEG file format (.jpg suffix) 
• Resolution minimum of 300dpi (PLEASE make sure you do NOT send us a 72dpi photo. This will appear 

pixelated in the book) 
• Vertical photos only (any horizontal photos will be cropped to vertical at the staff’s discretion) 
• Color or black and white are acceptable 
• No hats or other violations of school dress code 
• No weapons 

 
Parents and community members interested in submitting photos for the yearbook, please feel 
free to email them to lnhsyearbook@isd194.org. Include in your message the name and 
grade of all students pictured, if possible, along with your own name, so we can properly 
credit all photos in our book.  
 
The LNHS Yearbook, the title of which is the Panthera, is a student publication that students 
produce in a yearbook journalism course through the start of April. We cover spring activities 
through the first part of May in our spring supplement. Any students interested in getting 
involved in yearbook, we also offer an after school club. Come see Ms. Clark in room 214 
with questions or to get involved.  
 
Please send any inquiries to Ms. Amy Clark (not to be confused with other Ms. Clarks 
working in the district) at clar3150@isd194.org or 952-232-3740.  


